
RUTLAND SOUTHERN VERMONT REGIONAL AIRPORT COMMITTEE 
July 30, 2015 

 
 
Attendees:   Chris Beitzel, Bob Burke, Mike Davidson, Abbott Derham, Bob Dean,  

         Reggi Dubin, Jen Jacobs 
 
 
Meeting called to order at noon. 
 

o Young Eagles/EAA planning event giving rides to kids on Saturday, September 19th.   
Could possibly affect CAP flying event planned for same day. 
    Extensive discussion about promotion of  various air activities – glider weekend, an 
Ace Camp, other.   Should start planning now for an event next year. 

 
o Altius application for RUT-HPN service considered complete.  Advisable to develop a 

marketing plan for empty backhauls, and to involve the Chamber in promotion of the 
service. 

 
o RWYISA project ahead of schedule,. 

 
o West-side hangar development:  A private organization has submitted a plan for a 

hangar large enough to accommodate several corporate/private planes.  Often pilots 
want their own, w/o the middle man.  Long-term plan needed for how this will be 
handled going forward. 

 
o Solar array project moving along nicely.  Will not interfere with runway space. 

 
o Electrical improvements to State hangar completed. 

 
o AWOS:  The stand-by AWOS trailer needed here so we can work on repairs in August 

may not be available.  If it is, great – if not, repairs will have to be postponed. 
 

o Website upgrade has begun.  More information needed. 
 

o Signage project for the airport starting in August. 
 

o Trees overhanging the CAP building soon to be cut. 
 
Next meeting August 27.   Meeting adjourned 1:30. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,    Reggi Dubin 


